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Board suspends Dr. Rosemary Stogre, two pain clinic certificates 

On Friday, April 15, 2011, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily 
suspended without notice the Texas medical license of Rosemary Ann Stogre, M.D., 64, of Clear 

Lake Shores, as well as the operational certificates of two pain management clinics held by Dr. 
Stogre. 

The clinics are: 

 South Houston Treatment Center, LLC, 9 Professional Park Dr., Suite B, Webster 

 Alliance Treatment Center LLC, 13630 Beamer Road, Suite 125, Houston 

On March 1, 2011, Drug Enforcement Agency officials, accompanied by Board investigators, 
visited Dr. Stogre, Lic. No. F0771, in her office at South Houston Treatment Center to discuss 

reports of non-therapeutic prescribing and "pill mill"-type activities. Dr. Stogre voluntarily 
surrendered her DEA  and DPS controlled substance privileges. 

However, pharmacy records showed Dr. Stogre continued to prescribe controlled substances to 
several different patients after March 1. 

The temporary suspensions were based upon the panel's determination that Dr. Stogre's 

continuation in the practice of medicine, and the continued operation of the clinics, pose a 
continuing threat to the public welfare. 

The Temporary Suspension Hearing Without Notice took place under the Board's authority 

granted by the Medical Practice Act. The physician has the opportunity to have a Temporary 
Suspension Hearing With Notice at least 10 days after notice of the suspension just taken. 
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